NIH Office of Intramural Training & Education (OITE) 
NIH Graduate & Professional School Fair - Configuration Feedback 
Email Message to GPSF-Exhibitor Distribution List

Subject: Graduate & Professional School Fair 2022 Configuration Feedback


Dear GPSF-Exhibitors, 
The OITE is in the process of organizing the 2022 NIH Graduate & Professional School Fair and would like your feedback on the 2021 GPSF-Virtual.  The survey is anonymous and should take only a few minutes to complete.

URL: https://www.research.net/r/VDTPMML 
Passcode: 2021GPSF 

Please contact me at your earliest convenience if you have any questions or concerns.


Best regards,
Yewon


Yewon Cheon, PhD (she/her/hers)
https://namedrop.io/yewoncheon
Director, Postbac and Summer Research Program
Office of Intramural Training & Education
National Institutes of Health
Phone: 301.451.2018
Email: cheony@mail.nih.gov 
Website: https://www.training.nih.gov 
YouTube: https://www.youtube.com/c/NIHOITE 
Blog: https://oitecareersblog.od.nih.gov 
